James Island History Commission
Minutes
Tuesday May 2, 2017

The James Island History Commission held its regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, May 2, 2017
in the Council Chambers at the James Island Town Hall. The Meeting was called to order at 6:05 pm
by chair Paul Hedden. The following members were in attendance: Chair Paul Hedden, Council Liaison
Mayor Woolsey, Commissioner Inez Brown-Crouch, Commissioner Cubby Wilder, Skipper Keith and
Jim White. Also in attendance was Ashley Kellahan, Town Administrator.

Old Business: Brown-Crouch remarked her response to Archives and History on the Pinckney
Historical marker had been resubmitted. Brown-Crouch presented some research on three churches:
Payne, St James Presbyterian and First Baptist of James Island. White noted that was 5 churches and
4 schools he had down for Brown-Crouch. Wilder noted he would work on researching the tradition of
“seeking” within the local church community. Wilder also noted on the Pine Tree Motel, that there was
some flood elevation change, and he was working with Charleston County and FEMA on those issues.

New Business: White has exported the raw data from the historical survey completed on James Island
into a useable excel spreadsheet. Chairman Hedden noted 2 sites he was working on, those being
Artillery Crossroads and Hatches Bridge.

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday, June 6.

Submitted by Ashley Kellahan





